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ALL MEMBERS OF ABAD 
 
 
SUBJECT:  SALES TAX ON SERVICES 
 
 
Dear Sir (s), 

 

Please find attached copy of our letter addressed to the Chairman of Sindh Revenue 

Board along with copies of relevant extract from concerned acts and regulation. 

 

We have written similar letters to the President of Pakistan, the Prime Minister of 

Pakistan, the Federal Minister for Finance, the Governor of Sindh, the Chief Minister of 

Sindh, the Sindh Minister for Local Government and the Sindh Minister for Finance. 

 

We are confident that the action by ABAD will be fruitful and bring positive result. In the 

meantime if your are receiving notices from Sindh Revenue Board, kindly forward to 

ABAD. 
 

Thanking You,  
 

Yours Truly, 
 

 

S. Javed Jafri 

Secretary General-ABAD 
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